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Shomper, Kris

From: rimrock@svn.net
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Proposed regulation of raw milk

I think your job is to regulate NOT make impossible the sale of raw milk.

There are those of us who are willing to pay extra to have fresh local milk, preferably raw.

Please continue to allow its availability.

Thanks so much

Eliza Wingate
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